
 

 

 

ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
ADDENDUM:  No. 2 

DATE:   02 July 2020 

FILE: Corner Brook Port Corporation Request for Cold Storage Engineering 
Services 

 

Addendum No. 2 Dated 02-07-2020 

Revisions to the request for proposals document is as follows: 

1. REVISED: Section I – Introduction 
 
C.  Scope of Work 

The location of the cold storage facility is under review and will be re-located to a 
land-based site in close proximity to the current location.  Proponents can dis-
regard issues related to renovations to the existing building and location on the 
dock.  

Proponents should ensure that the design of the facility includes provisions for 
full emergency power in the event of power outages.  

2. REVISED: Section IV – Selection Process 

5. Billing Rate 

Proponents are requested to provide detail on the scope of the fee structure 
indicating included and excluded items.  The fee proposal should specifically 
address the level of site inspection included, and specific fees related to 
occasional site inspection on an as-required basis.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding this addendum, please contact:  

Jackie Chow, CEO 
jchow@cornerbrookport.com 
709-634-6600 
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